

Santa Fe Independent School District

Superintendent Message



Dear SFISD Teachers and Staff:

October 1st, 2021

It's been a little rainy lately, but we've had a great week! We are so thankful for our hardworking teachers and staff. These first few weeks of school have presented some unique weather challenges...but you continue to support our students and create safe, engaging learning environments. Awesome job.

We have lots of exciting events coming up in Santa Fe. Next week is Homecoming Week! We have a variety of fun themes on our campuses for students and staff, so feel free to dress up and enjoy the week. Come out and support our Indians!

We also have several important proclamations for the month of October:

Fire Prevention Week is October 3rd-9th
Bullying Prevention Month
National Principal's Month
National Physical Therapy Month

Thank you to our Santa Fe Fire and Rescue for working with our schools and students to inform them of fire prevention and safety. As a reminder during Bullying Prevention Month, Santa Fe ISD prohibits bullying and takes bullying of any kind very seriously. "See something, Say Something' is an ongoing campaign that encourages students to report bullying and make our schools and communities safe for all children.





Thank you for all you do for our students. We are so blessed to work in Santa Fe ISD. Have a restful weekend, KB

Santa Fe ISD is an academic leader committed to excellence through continuous improvement by instilling high standards, building strong community partnerships, providing innovative opportunities, and empowering students for lifelong success.